
ATTENTION- RAIL STRIKES 25/26th MAY 
Please be aware that there are rail strikes are happening on the 25th May, RMT will conduct a 24 hour rail strike that 

will affect rail services UK wide.  The below details are what Greater Anglia and Cross Country Trains will be 
operating to and from Stansted Airport.  This is subject to change and please log on to www.stanstedexpress.com for 

up to date information. 

IMPORTANT: There are no rail replacement bus services being provided 
There are scheduled coach services available to passengers and staff for connections into London.  These are:-

National Express A6 - London Victoria,  National Express A8 - Liverpool Street, National Express A9 – Stratford, 

Terravision A50/51 - Liverpool St & London Victoria, Terravision A52 – Stratford,  easyBus- Old Street & Baker Street. 

National Express also provides connections to Cambridge via the 727 service.  Details of which can be found on 

www.nationalexpress.com Additional coaches are being introduced by our scheduled coach operators to increase 

services in and out of London to provide additional capacity on existing scheduled services. 

Staff travelling in from Harlow and Bishops Stortford by train are advised to use existing local bus services as an 

alternative during the strike period. 

Staff travelling from Tottenham Hale are advised to travel into Liverpool St or Stratford via London Underground and 

travel in by coach during the strike period. 

Please note that Airport Travelcard is only accepted on the National Express services.   

Staff are advised to leave additional time to travel to the Airport during the strike period to avoid reporting late 

for work. 

Staff Car Park Shuttle Buses 
Staff who are parking in Coopers End Car Park are reminded that as well as the Long Stay Shuttle Buses, there are 
other services available to transfer staff to the Terminal/Coach Station. 
 
• Northside Shuttle       • Local Bus Services – 509/10 and 309. 
 

Please note that no verbal abuse of the car park shuttle drivers will be tolerated and staff may be refused access if 
this occurs. 

http://www.nationalexpress.com/

